
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY  11TH JULY 2025 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the final week of the summer term, it's hard to believe how 

quickly this school year has flown by! We have so much to celebrate as we 

look back on an action-packed term full of achievements, fun, and         

community spirit. 

A huge well done to our Year 3/4 team who represented the school brilliantly 

at the Lancashire Quad Kids Final, finishing 8th overall—an impressive 

result and a testament to their effort and teamwork! 

Our T1 Rugby Team also made us proud at the Lancashire School Games, 

where they received the Honesty Award—a wonderful recognition of their 

sportsmanship. A special thank you also to the many parents who helped 

with transport for sporting events—we simply couldn't do it without you. 

We’re so grateful that the weather held out and allowed us to enjoy our 

Sports Day earlier this week. It was a truly wonderful event, full of energy 

and smiles, and so well supported by our fantastic parent community. 

Thank you to everyone who came and cheered us on! 

The winning Sports Day team will be revealed on Monday during our whole

-school worship, where we’ll also celebrate any recent birthdays and     

achievements. 

Today’s Rock Steady Concert was nothing short of epic! It was a joy to see 

how far the children have come since their last performance—their confidence 

and musicality shone brightly. 

 

This was followed by our beautiful Summer Concert, where every child took 

part and shone on the stage. It was a heart-warming reminder of the         

incredible talent and enthusiasm we have in our school. 

 

As we enter the final few days, we’re excited to round off the year with a few 

more celebrations and reflections. Please do keep an eye out for end-of-term 

reminders and any class-specific messages from teachers. 

Thank you all for your continued support throughout the year. Let’s make 

the final week of term one to remember!  

Mrs Gili-Ross 

 

 

JULY 

 

Mon 14 Dress Rehearsal for Grand

 parents—1.45pm 

Mon 14 Dance club show 4.15pm 

Tue 15 Y6 Production—9.15am 

Wed 16 Whole School End of Year 

 Mas 9am at St Peters Church 

Wed 16  Ice cream van 

Wed 16 Leavers lunch 

Wed 16 Y6 Production—6:30pm 

Fri 18 School closes 2pm—NO ARK 

 

 

 

 

 



FREE SCHOOL MEALS  
INFORMATION 

 
 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are      
entitled to universal free school meals.          
However, some families who are on low income 
and  meet a certain criteria, are also eligible for 
supermarket shopping vouchers during school 
holidays and free holiday club places. Eligible 
families will continue to receive free school 
meals after Year 2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 
1 do not claim as they are already         
getting free school meals, however they 
are missing out on the other benefits so 
please double check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are         
eligible. If you are eligible or have any problems 
please email Katy (Family Learning Mentor)            
katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your     
shopping vouchers can be emailed to you asap. 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/
children-education-families/

schools/free-school-meals/?page=1 

PE DAYS 

REC  WEDS & FRI 

Y1  MON & THURS 

Y2  TUES & FRI 

Y3  TUES & WEDS 

Y4  MON & THURS 

Y5  WEDS & THURS 

Y6  WEDS & THURS 

 

School lunches 

Please order lunches via  Scopay—w.c. 14th 

July SPRING/SUMMER MENU  

Week 3, please see menu HERE 

 

SNACKS AVAILABLE FOR KS2 PUPILS 

 

Brown or White toast  25p 

Crumpet    35p 

Tea Cake    45p 

Orange or Apple juice  50p 

mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus


 

Charity Football Match – In Memory of  

Patrick McCready  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

justgiving.com/page/patrickmccready 
 
A massive thank you to  everyone w ho cam e out to support 
our Charity Football Match! 

FINAL TOTAL:    £2175.94 

  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

 

Ice Cream Van Visit – Wednesday 16th 

 

The ice cream van will be at school on Wednesday 16th! 

Bring £1.50 to enjoy a delicious ice cream with toppings 
or a refreshing fruit ice lolly. 

Don’t miss out on this sweet treat! 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/patrickmccready




LAMDA Summer Sessions 2025 

 

Love LAMDA - Summer Sessions 2025! 

Location: Chloe's home in St. Annes 

Dates & Time - TBC 

Email: lovelamda@outlook.com 

Tel: 07577 259154 

Our Peripatetic LAMDA Teacher, Chloe will be continuing  
sessions throughout summer from her home in St. Annes for  
anyone that is interested. 

These can be one2one or group sessions in a safe, supportive 
environment. 

Whether your child is preparing for an exam, wants to build 
confidence, or simply loves to perform this is a fantastic        
opportunity to keep those creative juices flowing! 

Limited slots available - get in touch to register your interest. 

 

Get in touch to find out more: lovelamda@outlook.com |  

07577 259154 

Chloe - Founder of Love LAMDA 



Well Done, Rock Steady 
Crew!  

A big WELL DONE to the amazing Rock 
Steady Crew – you rocked it! We're so 
proud of your performance and the              
confidence, energy, and talent you 
showed on stage. 

Flyers will be sent home with all  
pupils on Monday. If your  child is          
interested in joining, please take a       
moment to read through and sign up. 

Rock Steady is a fantastic way for        
children to: 

 Build confidence 
 
 Have fun 

 
 

  Learn a variety of instruments and/
or singing 

 
No experience needed – just enthusiasm 

and a love for music! 




















